
Public testimony will not be taken at working group meetings. Members of the public are welcome to provide information 
and written testimony to the study committee by emailing OpioidStudy@schouse.gov.  
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South Carolina House of Representatives 

 

Working Group Meeting 

Tuesday, October 30, 2018 at 1:00 PM 

Blatt Building Room 110 

 I. Opening Remarks  
 

 II.  Presentations  
 

  A. Dr. Joshua Rising, Director of Health Care Programs 

   The Pew Charitable Trusts 
 

  B. Margaret Wile, MSW, Policy Specialist, Health Program 

   National Conference of State Legislatures 

  

  C. Chief Mark Keel 

   South Carolina Law Enforcement Division  
 

  D.  Sheriff Kevin Tolson 

   York County Sheriff’s Office 
 

  E. Rusty Clevenger 

   Spartanburg County Coroner 
 

  F.  Kathy Schwarting 

   South Carolina Telehealth Alliance  
 

  G. Dr. Matthew Bartels, MD, CPE, FAAP, VP, Chief Medical Officer of the Division of  

   Healthcare Innovation and Improvement 

   BlueCross BlueShield of South Carolina 
 

   Dr. Susan Hayashi, PhD, Vice President 

   JBS International, Inc. 
   

  H. Bobby Brazell, CPSS, CAI, Executive Director 

   Midlands Recovery Center 
    

 III. Member Discussion 
    

 IV. Closing Remarks 


